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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is hard to contemplate that we have reached the end of the half term and are now about to go 

towards the end of the year. 

So much has happened in the last few weeks; Coronation Celebrations, Mental Health Awareness 

week, Year 6 SATS, Year 2 tests, and lots of sporting events for KS2 children including this week, 

Orienteering and low ropes for Year 6 and Tag Rugby for some Year 3 and 4 children. There has also 

been some amazing work from all classes, both completed at home and in school.  

We are about to head into our busiest half term yet with the excitement of welcoming new children 

to our school and transition, as well as residential for Oak, District Sports, our own Sports day, 

cricket, Forest school for Oak, a summer Fete and finally saying goodbye in several different ways to 

our Year 6s.  

 

Reading Ambassadors 

To help us go forward with our focus on a Year of Reading, alongside other local 

schools, we have now 14 Reading Ambassadors across the school as well as many 

other keen children who wish to help. 

Well done to: 

Tilly, Hugo, Mia and Alice. 

Inka, Elise, Nellie and Freddie 

Xavier, Oli and Oliver 

Harley, Dan and Sophia 

 

Art Exhibition – Thursday 8th June  

Why not spend the half term week creating something amazing? 

This year’s summer art exhibition is inspired by Nobel Prize Winner, Malala 

Yousafzai’s speech, SO HERE I STAND, at the UN in 2013. The children can 

create artwork that speaks to them in any medium they choose, and they can 

enter as many original pieces as they like.  

The work will be on display in the hall in the evening and then all the children will view it on the 

Friday in school. 



 

Friday 14th July  

Plans for an amazing Summer Fete are already happening behind the scenes so 

please save the date and come and join us for some Summer Fete fun after school 

on Friday 14th July on the field. If you are able to help set up in the afternoon, please 

let one of the Friends know- it will be all hands needed! 

I hope you all have a lovely bank holiday weekend and week, and we look forward to seeing you 

back on Monday 5th June. 

Mrs Wood  and all the staff. 


